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3rd April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well in these strange times.  

 

We appreciate that although we are providing appropriate learning of around 3 hours worth a day, at 

home it is different. All we ask is that you do the best you can and that you balance learning with 

exercise, family time and dare I say some fun! 

 

I would like to say how proud I am of the children, staff and yourselves in adapting to the changes. 

Two weeks in, I can see some stability in routine. Key worker’s children on-site are engaging and 

making the most of being at school, I am hearing of creative activities outside at home and children 

engaged in Google classroom. What would we do without the internet! 

 

If you have friends or family who need activities for their children as their school’s provision is 

lacking, then please do point them to our website. We are very happy to share and support the wider 

community. 

 

I am aware that many families face uncertainty at the moment and are worried about how they are 

going to make ends meet. If you are in receipt of universal credit or eligible for it, you can register for 

free school meals. This will ensure your children receive a lunch every day in the form of a packed 

lunch or weekly hamper. 

 

Whatever you are doing, whether from home or on the front line, I wish you health and happiness 

and look forward to seeing you all at the school gate in the not too distant future. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

John Littlewood – Head Teacher 

j.littlewood@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk  
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